
S.A.F.E. RECOMMENDATION 
2008-2009 SCHOOL YEAR 

 
 

 After reviewing the projected number of S.A.F.E. students for the 
2008-2009 school year with Mr. Kuffel and Mrs. Anderson,  please review 
the following recommendation for site locations for the upcoming school 
year: 
 
 Northside Elementary School  P.M. Session Only 
 

Northside and St. Malachy students would attend S.A.F.E. at 
this location.  Currently, we project 26 students for this time  
frame.   

 
 Southwest Elementary School  Both A.M. and P.M. Sessions 
 
  Millikin and Southwest students would attend the P.M. session 

at Southwest.  Currently, we project 43 students for this time 
frame.  

 
Northside, St. Malachy, Millikin, and SW students would 
attend the A.M. session at Southwest.  Students not attending 
SW would be transported to their respective schools in the 
morning.  Currently, we project 36 students for this time frame. 

 
 
 The actual number of students attending each site will vary from day 
to day.  By reducing the A.M. site location to one, and by not having any 
sessions at Atkinson, the program will be able to function in a more efficient 
and effective manner. 
 
 
      Jack B. Schlindwein 
 


